
I a a landlord in Lane County and I oppose SB-2004.  It is unfair to landlords and will only drive up rental 
rates.  We need to have a  No-Cause Eviction to protect other renters in the same building..  If it 
becomes necessary to do a With-Cause Eviction the person evicted will have a hard time finding 
something else to rent. 
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